

Dear Parent.

We now have an easier way for you to pay your child care fees

To help streamline how we process our child care fees we're switching to Direct Debit – the easy way to pay. With Direct Debit, your child care fees are automatically deducted from your nominated bank account, or credit or debit card, when they're due.

That's right, with Direct Debit you no longer have to come in to the centre, or go online, to pay. Your fees are paid on time, every time. And it saves us time too, which means we can spend more time looking after your child and less time on administration.

What do you need to do?

It's important you return the form by the due date so we can set you up in time to be included in our scheduled Direct Debit runs.

Your child care fees paid by Direct Debit will appear on your bank or credit card statement, just like any other payments from your account. Just look for the 'CHILDCARE PAYMENT CEP AUSTRALIA AU' transaction description.

Benefits of Direct Debit



Saves you time and hassle

Drop off and pick up your child without payment worries.



Interest free payment period

Ease the payment burden with up to 55 days interest free on credit card payments.



Secure and convenient

Fees are processed via a secure payments system.



Low cost



Earn reward points

Nominate a credit card with a rewards program and earn points every time your fees are paid.



Choice of payment options









Any questions?

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please ask us.

Kind regards,



